
Friday 6th September 2024

Opening minds, shaping futures

Child Behaviour Direct
Do you want to know more about why 
your child behaves the way they do? If 

so, the 'Parents Guide to Children's 
Behaviour' Programme is for you.

Following previous successful courses 
we will be delivering a six week 

programme in school for parents 
starting Monday 7th October 2024 (not 
during half term), day, and time to be 

arranged.
Please reply to this message or contact 

the school office to sign up.

We have had a super start back in school this week.
We kicked it off with two very busy INSET days
focusing on how we can continue to drive forwards
with our actions following OFSTED and implementing
our aims and vision.
Children returned on Wednesday looking very smart in
their school uniform. Please remember that we agreed
polo shirts for the Summer term but children should
now be back in their shirts and ties for the Autumn
term.
You will be pleased to hear that everyone has settled
very quickly in their new classes and are busy learning.

Over the holidays there has been a lot of workers busy around school. Our Key Stage 
2 boys’ toilets have been refurbished and are now in a much better condition for the 
children.  We have also had a new fire alarm fitted throughout school which has been 
a mammoth job! The workmen have a  couple of after school sessions to finish off 
before it is up and running. (Our old system is still in place until this is completed.)
The classrooms upstairs for Years 5 and 6 have been redecorated and look much 
fresher. 

Dates for your Diary:
9th Sept – Choir Club restarts
12th Sept  - Y5&6 Football trials

We are pleased to welcome 
back Mrs Helen Thacker who 
has joined our team in 
Nursery. I’d also like to take 
this opportunity to welcome 
all the new children and 
parents who have joined us 
this September.

Reminder:
Children in Key Stage 2 can enjoy a healthy snack 
from home for breaktime. This should be fruit or 

cereal based with no chocolate or crisps.
Children in Key Stage 1 receive a piece of fruit in 

school each day so should not bring anything 
additional.

Please note – We are a nut free school as several 
children and staff have allergies.



Class: Percentage:

Ash 100%

Elm 100%

Beech 95.98%

Yew 97.22%

Hazel 98.21%

Larch 96.7%

Maple 96.55%

Birch 99.46%

Cedar 94.44%

Alder 95.00%

Rowan 95.24%

Willow 100%

Sycamore 96.55%

Chestnut 96.67%
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